
 

                             SIERRA MADRE POLICE DEPARTMENT 

POLICE BLOTTER REPORT 

February 17 to February 24, 2019 

During this period, the Sierra Madre Police Department responded to 

approximately 282 day and night time calls for service. 

 

 

Thursday, February 21 

Officers contacted a man walking in the roadway after receiving multiple calls for 

service in the area of Canyon Crest Dr. and Orange Dr. at about 11:30PM.  The man 

apparently had mental health issues and was not able to provide basic information. 

Officers determined the man was unable to care for himself and was placed on a 72 

hour hold at a local hospital. 

11:30PM 

Officers responded to the 600 block of W. Sierra Madre Blvd. to take a report from 

a resident that her vehicle had been tampered with.  An unknown person(s) removed 

the passenger side mirror and left the location. 

Case to Detectives for follow up 
 

Saturday, February 23 

A resident in the 00 block of N. Lima St. came to the station’s lobby to report that a 

24” Mongoose bicycle, purple in color, was taken from his front yard sometime 

between 2/22/19 at about 7:00PM and 2/23/19 at 8:00AM.  The suspect(s) fled in an 

unknown direction. 

Case to Detectives 

 

(Editors, please include this in your placement of this blotter.) 

NOTE:   

During this time period, there were several traffic stops for vehicle violations that 

resulted in arrests for driving with a suspended license. 

Please be aware of the current status of your California Drivers License. 


